
  
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

URGENT UPDATE: COMPULSORY WEARING OF FACE COVERINGS 
 
 
Wednesday 23rd September 2020 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
First of all, I would like to thank you all for your cooperation with all the changes we have had to make this 
academic year due to the COVID 19 pandemic. Our children, staff and parents have adapted well.  

We are constantly reviewing our risk assessments in order to make sure that we keep you, your children 
and our staff as safe of possible.  

In light of the national threat level changing from Level 3 to 4 yesterday, my senior team and I have decided 
to change our risk assessments accordingly.  

From Thursday 23rd September, all adults entering the school site to drop off and pick up children will be 
required to wear a face mask.  

If you have a medical exemption from wearing a face mask, please speak to a member of the school 
leadership team at your child’s school. Thank you in advance for your co-operation and your continued 
support.   

 
Yours faithfully,  

 

 

 

 
Mrs F. Atherton 
Head of School  


